
We are so excited to honor Miss Blair as our Star Teacher of the
Month at our Townline Road location! Blair is truly one of our most

valuable team members, and her dedication and positivity have a
tremendous impact on our center every single day. Blair is not only
reliable and dependable, but she is always willing to go above and

beyond to help out whenever possible. As one of our trusted center
closers, we know we can count on her to make sure everything runs

smoothly. Blair’s calm and gentle nature makes her an absolute
favorite with both children and staff, and her patience is unmatched.
No matter which classroom she's working in, all of the children adore

her and love spending time with her. Her creative ideas and
enthusiasm for making every day fun and special for the children
truly set her apart. Blair always comes up with engaging activities
that put smiles on the children's faces, and it's clear how much she

cares about each and every one of them. Her presence at Bunny
Bunch ensures that the children are not only well taken care of, but

they’re also enjoying their time here in a nurturing environment. We
are so grateful for Blair’s constant positivity, hard work, and

unwavering dedication. She embodies everything that makes Bunny
Bunch a wonderful place to be. Blair, thank you for all you do—you
make our center a better place, and we are incredibly lucky to have

you on our team! We appreciate you, Miss Blair, and we are so happy
to celebrate you this month. Thank you for all that you do!! We love

you!!!

Happy 1st birthday to Levi, 3rd birthday to
Isabelle, 4th birthday to Lennon, Emma,

Mackenzie, and 5th birthday to Bodie, Addison,
Teagan, Hunarveer, Adriyonna, Colette, Olivia,

Alivia, Cali, Siena, Camilla, Everleigh, and
Elaynerose! 

BUNNY BUNCH

Upcoming Events!

April 3rd is National Find a
Rainbow Day! Wear
rainbow colors! 
April 11th is our Easter
Party! 
The center is closed on
Friday, April 18th for Good
Friday 
April 22nd is Earth Day!
Wear green and blue! 
April 28th and 29th are
Graduation Picture Days for
UPK
May 2nd is Pre-K 4 career
day! Dress up as what you
want to be when you grow
up! 

Infant room: Dawson!
Toddler Room: Asher and Ellie!
Pre-k 3: Giada and James! 
Pre-k 4: Zachary, Lake, Liliana, Aria, Bennett,
Ace, James, Brantley, Lincoln, Dominic, David,
Cassius, Brayden, and Olivia! 

Star Students! 

Star Teacher!
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Happy Birthday! 



INFANT ROOM
APRIL NEWS

Week 1: Rainbow Week
We’ll kick off April with a burst of color for

“Rainbow Day!” The babies will enjoy colorful
rainbow crafts and ice painting—such a fun

way to explore color and texture through
sensory play.

Week 2: Cottonball Play & Feather Egg
Painting

This week is all about soft and fluffy textures!
We’ll create with cotton balls and paint

colorful “feathered eggs,” giving the little ones
plenty of opportunities to touch, squish, and

explore new materials.

Week 3: Bunny Pokey & Feather Ducks
We’ll bring some springtime animals to life
through silly songs like “The Bunny Pokey”
and fun crafts like adding feathers to duck
pictures. This week will be full of giggles,

movement, and creativity!

Week 4: Handprint Flowers & Outdoor
Play

We’ll end the month with sweet springtime
handprint flowers and more time outdoors as

the weather warms up. Sunshine, fresh air,
and baby giggles—what more could we ask

for?

Congratulations to our infant
room star of the month,

Dawson!

Star of the month! 

We will be sending home any swaddles or
sleepsacks at the end of each week to be washed.
Thank you!
washed. Thank you!
Don’t forget to label all bottles, sippy cups,
pacifiers, and any other items your child brings
in with their first & last name. Thanks!

April 3rd is National Find a Rainbow Day! Wear
rainbow colors! 
April 11th is our Easter Party! 
The center is closed on Friday, April 18th for
Good Friday 
April 22nd is Earth Day! Wear green and blue! 

Important notes and reminders

Happy 1st Birthday to
Levi!

Happy Birthday! 

Monthly Theme: Spring Has Sprung!



INFANT ROOM

 Congratulations to our infant room star of the month, Dawson! Dawson is an
absolute joy to have in the classroom! His sweet nature and big, bright smile

make every day better for those around him. Recently, Dawson has learned to
sit up all on his own and is now working hard on crawling! Watching him grow
and reach new milestones is such an exciting journey. Dawson loves anything
that makes noise and finds so much joy in exploring new sounds and textures.

His curiosity and excitement for playtime bring energy and fun to the classroom!
Dawson is also known for his love of food—he never refuses a bottle and enjoys

mealtime with enthusiasm! His happy and content personality makes him a
delight to be around, and he is always bringing smiles to his teachers and

friends. We are so excited to continue watching Dawson grow and achieve new
milestones. Congratulations Dawson, we love you!!! 

STAR STUDENT!



TODDLER ROOM
APRIL NEWS

Our Monthly theme: Spring Things! 

Week 1: Intro to Spring
We’ll begin the month with a cheerful

introduction to spring! Toddlers will create
colorful raindrop and rainbow crafts, make

tissue paper art, and design their own
rainbow necklaces. We’ll also introduce the

letter “E” in fun and engaging ways.

Week 2: Easter Fun
This week, we’ll celebrate Easter with bunny-

themed activities and lots of colorful fun.
Children will paint bunnies, make bunny bags,

and explore shapes by painting a fun
pentagon craft.

Week 3: Spring Animals
The focus shifts to our furry, feathered, and

farmyard friends! We’ll color animals, create
adorable duck footprints, and enjoy sensory

activities tied to springtime creatures.

Week 4: April Showers
We’ll wrap up the month with an “April

Showers” theme! Children will make
umbrellas and cloud crafts, explore rainbows
through color-mixing, and do fun projects like

coffee filter painting, sponge painting, and
learning about shapes like the octagon.

Congratulations to our Toddler
room star of the month,

Asher & Ellie!

Star of the month! 

We are asking that each child bring in a blanket for
themselves for naptime. We will be  sending them
home at the end of each week to get washed. 
Don’t forget to label all sippy cups, pacifiers, and
any other items your child brings in with their first
& last name. Thanks!
As the weather gets nicer, please dress your child
in playground appropriate shoes as we like to go
outside as often as the weather permits! 
April 3rd is National Find a Rainbow Day! Wear
rainbow colors! 
April 11th is our Easter Party! 
The center is closed on Friday, April 18th for Good
Friday 
April 22nd is Earth Day! Wear green and blue! 

Important notes and reminders



This month we would like to introduce Asher as our star of
the month in the toddler room! Asher has settled into the

classroom beautifully and loves spending time with his
friends. His playful energy shines as he engages in activities,
especially when playing with dinosaurs and stacking foam

blocks. He has a wonderful sense of humor and keeps
everyone laughing with his silly dinosaur roars. Asher is also a

curious learner, always watching his teachers closely and
wondering what they are doing. He is a kind-hearted friend,
happily sharing his toys with others, and his excitement is
contagious, especially when he’s coloring. Asher is such a

sweet boy who is so nice to his friends and teachers. We love
having Asher in our class and can’t wait to see all the ways he

continues to grow! Congratulations Asher, we love you!!! 

TODDLER ROOM
STAR STUDENTS!

Ellie has been chosen as star of the month in the toddler
room this April! Ellie has been making amazing progress in

the classroom and is always eager to learn. She has
recently learned to say more colors and numbers, showing

off her growing knowledge with pride. Her favorite
moments are spent cuddling her bunny from home and
counting on her fingers during circle time. Ellie is full of

kindness, always willing to share her toys with friends, and
she brings joy to the room with her sweet personality. She

loves dancing to songs, making everyone smile with her
enthusiasm, and she melts hearts by blowing kisses to her
teachers. Ellie is a wonderful part of our class, and we are
so proud of all that she is learning! Congratulations Ellie,

we love you!!!



PRE-K 3 ROOM
APRIL NEWS

Happy 3rd birthday to Isabelle
and 4th birthday to Mackenzie,

Lennon, and Emma!

Our Monthly theme:

Week 1: Fence Craft & Cutting Practice
We’ll start the month working on fine motor
skills with a fun spring-themed fence craft!

The children will practice their cutting skills
as they decorate their spring fences with

flowers and greenery.

Week 2: Sun Craft & Counting Sheets
This week, we’ll brighten up our room with
sunny smiles and a cheerful sun craft! We’ll

also focus on early math skills through
spring counting activities that tie into our

seasonal theme.

Week 3: Cherry Blossom Craft & Shape
Practice

Spring is in the air! The children will use
sponges and paint to create beautiful cherry

blossom trees. We'll also explore shapes
with matching worksheets to support early

geometry concepts.

Week 4: Handprint Flower Craft & Line
Tracing

We’ll wrap up April with sweet handprint
flower art and tracing activities to

strengthen pencil control and pre-writing
skills. These will make perfect keepsakes as

we continue to grow our skills!

Congratulations to our Pre-K 3
stars of the month,

Giada and James!

Star of the month! 

If your child naps, we are asking that they bring in
a blanket for naptime. We will be sending them
home at the end of each week to get washed. 
Don’t forget to label all sippy cups, pacifiers, and
any other items your child brings in with their first
& last name. Thanks!
As the weather gets nicer, please dress your child
in playground appropriate shoes as we like to go
outside as often as the weather permits! 
April 3rd is National Find a Rainbow Day! Wear
rainbow colors! 
April 11th is our Easter Party! 
The center is closed on Friday, April 18th for Good
Friday 
April 22nd is Earth Day! Wear green and blue! 

Important notes and reminders

Happy Birthday! 



PRE-K 3 ROOM
STAR STUDENTS!

Congratulations to Pre-k 3’s star of the month for April, Giada!
Giada is a bright, outgoing, and fun-loving girl who brings so much
joy and laughter to our classroom! She has a wonderful personality
that shines in everything she does, whether she’s playing with her
friends or exploring new learning activities. One of Giada’s favorite
things to do is play with baby dolls in the kitchen center, where she

enjoys creating fun and imaginative scenarios. Her creativity and
enthusiasm for pretend play inspire those around her to join in the
fun! Not only is Giada playful, but she is also incredibly smart. She
has been working hard on tracing her shapes and letters, showing

great determination and progress each day. Her excitement for
learning is evident, and we are so proud of how much she has

grown! She is always surrounded by classmates who enjoy her
company, and she welcomes new friends with open arms. We love

having Giada in our classroom! Congratulations Giada, we love
you!!!

Congratulations to Pre-K 3’s star of the month for April, James!
James is one of the sweetest and most thoughtful students in

our classroom! From the moment he arrives each day, he
brings a positive attitude and a willingness to learn and grow.

He is always making great choices and setting an excellent
example for his peers. His kind and respectful nature make him

a friend to everyone! One of James’s favorite activities is
playing in the dino center with his friends. He enjoys using his

imagination to create fun adventures and is always eager to
share his ideas with others. Academically, James is a dedicated

and curious learner. He never hesitates to dive into a task,
whether it’s learning new letters, practicing numbers, or

exploring new concepts. His focus and determination help him
succeed, and he continues to impress us with his progress. We

are so impressed with James and love having him in our
classroom! Congratulations James, we love you!!!



PRE-K 4 ROOM
APRIL NEWS

Happy 5th birthday to Bodie, Addison,
Teagan, Hunarveer, Adriyonna, Colette,

Olivia, Alivia, Cali, Siena, Camilla, Everleigh,
and Elaynerose! 

Our Monthly theme:

Week 1: Plants & Flowers
We’ll kick off April by learning all about how plants

grow! The children will explore the parts of a flower,
what plants need to thrive, and even create some

beautiful spring flower crafts. It’s the perfect way to
welcome the new season!

Week 2: Easter Week
Easter fun is in full swing this week! We’ll enjoy themed
stories, crafts, and holiday-inspired activities leading up

to our classroom Easter celebration. Get ready for
bunnies, eggs, and lots of colorful creativity!

Week 3: Colorful Bugs & Butterflies
This week is all about bugs—and we’ll be hatching our

very own butterflies! The class will learn about the
butterfly life cycle, create bug-themed art, and observe

their real-life caterpillars as they transform. It’s a
magical and educational experience that the kids are

sure to love.

Week 4: Community Helpers
To finish the month, we’ll focus on the important people

who help in our communities—from firefighters and
doctors to mail carriers and more! We’ll cap off the

week with a Career Day, where each child can dress up
as what they want to be when they grow up. It’s always

a favorite event and such a fun way to celebrate big
dreams!

Star of the month! 

Please make sure your child’s water bottle is
labeled with their first and last name. 
As the weather gets nicer, please dress your child
in playground appropriate shoes as we like to go
outside as often as the weather permits! 
April 3rd is National Find a Rainbow Day! Wear
rainbow colors! 
April 11th is our Easter Party! 
The center is closed on Friday, April 18th for
Good Friday 
April 22nd is Earth Day! Wear green and blue! 
April 28th and 29th are Graduation Picture Days
for UPK
May 2nd is Pre-K 4 career day! Dress up as what
you want to be when you grow up! 

Important notes and reminders

Happy Birthday! 

Congratulations to our Pre-K 4
stars of the month, 

Zachary, Lake, Liliana, Aria, Bennett, Ace,
James, Brantley, Lincoln, Dominic, David,

Cassius, Brayden, and Olivia! 



Congratulations to our April star of the month, Zachary! Zachary is a very smart and capable
student. He demonstrates a strong understanding of letter recognition and their corresponding
sounds. He is able to count confidently to one hundred and can accurately count items. Zachary

listens attentively and follows directions well, quickly applying his understanding to tasks at
hand. He is a quick learner who is growing in his ability to cooperate and focus when working

independently, in small groups, and with the class as a whole.Zachary is very honest—he always
tells the truth! Zachary is a bright, brown-eyed boy with long lashes and a big heart. He enjoys
coming to school and gives his best effort in both work and play. He especially enjoys building
with Mega Bloks, Duplos, and magnets, often pretending the dinosaurs are talking. One of his
favorite songs is “Days of the Week,” and he loves the book One Fish, Two Fish, Red Fish, Blue

Fish. We are so lucky to have Zachary in our classroom! Congratulations Zachary, we love you!!! 

Congratulations to our April star of the month, Liliana! Liliana is a sweet, kind-hearted girl who
is always friendly and caring toward her peers. She is becoming more comfortable socially and
is engaging with her friends! Liliana is an independent learner who enjoys doing things on her
own but will ask for help when needed. She is a determined and motivated student who works
hard every day. Liliana is an exceptionally bright child. She can recognize and identify all her

numbers and nearly every letter of the alphabet. She is making strong progress in counting and
enjoys identifying shapes—her favorite being the triangle, which she loves to recreate with

playdough. Liliana is a respectful and responsible student who takes great care of classroom
materials and follows directions well. She enjoys sharing ideas and stories with both her

teachers and classmates. Liliana brings so much joy into our classroom and we love having her
here! Congratulations Liliana, we love you!!! 

Congratulations to Lake for being our April star of the month! Lake loves coming to school and
shows consistent growth and improvement with each day. She is eager to please and always
puts in her best effort. Lake is one of our most dependable students, taking responsibility for

following classroom rules and routines. She has formed many friendships and is our social
butterfly—always inclusive and excited to participate in group activities. Lake has made

noticeable strides in her social interactions and is learning to listen attentively and focus during
group time. She seeks help when needed and follows directions well, taking pride in completing

her work. Lake loves playing with the safari animals—her favorite being the giraffe. She has
such a creative imagination! Lake also enjoys using rubber bands to make designs on the

geoboards. She is an active participant in movement and exercise activities and always brings
great energy to the classroom. Lake is such an asset to our classroom and we love having her!

Congratulations Lake, we love you!!! 

PRE-K 4 ROOM
STAR STUDENTS!



Bennett is the other star of the month for April in Miss Alex’s class! Bennett is a
sweetheart who loves to give smiles and hugs to all of his friends! Bennett always

seems happy and eager to come to school to see his teachers and classmates. His energy
is contagious! He loves when we have centers and he can build structures on the rug
with blocks, and he also loves dancing and movement time on the rug. He loves to get

his wiggles out and always has a smile on his face while doing it. Everyone always
wants to play with Bennett and is excited when he comes into the class! Bennett is able
to recognize his first and last name, as well as write his first name. We are really proud
of the progress Bennett has made and can’t wait to see how much more he learns this

year! Congratulations Bennett, we love you!!

Miss Alex’s star of the month for April is Aria! Aria actively participates in all classroom
activities and is a kind soul to all her classmates. She puts a lot of effort into her work and

it does not go unnoticed. She has mastered spelling and writing her first name, and is
working hard to learn her birthday and phone number. Aria also knows many of her

letters and numbers. Aria gets along well with all of her classmates, and we can always
count on her to play with her friends and be there for them any time they need. Aria is

very sociable and loves talking to her friends. Some of her favorite activities at school are
playing in the kitchen and building with the magna tiles. We love having her in our class
and are so impressed by how much she has learned! Congratulations Aria!!! Keep up the

great work! We love you! 

Ace is a shining star in Miss Paula’s class! Ace has been working so hard and continues to
impress us with his growth. Ace has mastered writing his name and is confidently counting
up to twenty—and even backwards! He’s always eager to learn and loves asking questions

about what’s next in our day. His curiosity and enthusiasm help keep our class energized and
engaged. Along with his academic accomplishments, Ace brings so much fun to our

classroom community. He has a big imagination and loves creative play. One of his favorite
games at recess is pretending to be a zombie, and he proudly shows us just how fast zombies

can really run! It’s always a joy to see the excitement he brings to his friends during
playtime. Ace is a sweet and playful spirit who also knows how to buckle down and focus
when it’s time to work. He has a great balance of being both silly and serious, and we love

having him as part of our classroom family. He brightens our days with his energy and smile.
Congratulations, Ace! We’re so proud of you—and we love you!

PRE-K 4 ROOM
STAR STUDENTS!



James is Miss Kaitlyn’s shining star for April! He is a kind and caring boy who always walks
into the classroom with a big smile on his face. James is incredibly bright and was one of the
very first students to write both his first and last name completely on his own! He knows all

of his letters, numbers, and their sounds, and takes great pride in his learning. James is
always excited to share his work with his family and beams with pride when he finishes a

project. His enthusiasm for school is contagious, and we love how eager he is to participate
in everything we do! A true Buffalo Bills fan, James’ favorite colors—red and blue—often
show up in his schoolwork and crafts. He is a wonderful role model to his classmates and

always leads by example with kindness and positivity. We love having this kid in our class!
We are so proud of you, James! Congratulations! We love you! 

Brantley is Miss Kaitlyn’s Star of the Month for April, and he truly brightens our classroom
every day! He is a sweetheart who loves to give hugs and share smiles with his teachers and

friends. Each morning, Brantley greets every teacher with an enthusiastic “Hello!” and
walks in full of joy and excitement to start the day. His energy is contagious and brings so
much positivity to our class. Brantley has a genuine love for school and learning, and he

especially looks forward to free play time, where he enjoys building and creating alongside
his friends. He’s always willing to lend a helping hand and is a wonderful sharer, making

him a great friend to all. Brantley has learned to write both his first and last name all on his
own and continues to work hard on identifying letters. We are so proud of all the progress

he’s made and the kindness he shows each day. We love having this kiddo in our classroom!
Congratulations, Brantley! We love you!

Dominic is Miss Danielle and Miss Kim’s Star student for April. Dominic is always
ready to learn and is so attentive in class. He’s an active listener and quick to answer
questions or provide feedback on the lesson being taught! Dominic is so smart and
knows all of his upper and lower case letters. He can also write his name! When it

comes to numbers Dominic is a real math wiz! He can recognize and name his
numbers and can even count to one hundred! Dominic loves playing in centers,

especially blocks or building toys. He enjoys doing crafts and it’s very important to
him to do a good job and finish his assignments. He has a kind heart and is the first
one to offer a friend an extra hand or share his toys. Dominic has the best smile and

we’re so lucky to have him in our classroom. We cant wait to see what else he
impresses us with this year! Congratulations Dominic, we love you!!!

PRE-K 4 ROOM
STAR STUDENTS!



We are thrilled to recognize Lincoln as our Star Student for the month of April! Lincoln brings so
much light, joy, and positivity to our classroom every day! From the moment he walks through
the door, he’s full of energy, excitement, and kindness—always ready to greet his teachers and

classmates with a big smile. Lincoln is a natural leader with a heart of gold. He’s friendly to
everyone, eager to include others in play, and always willing to lend a helping hand. Whether it’s
cleaning up, offering encouragement, or making a new student feel welcome, Lincoln can always
be counted on to do the right thing. He is respectful, thoughtful, and sets a great example for his

peers. One of Lincoln’s most memorable qualities is his amazing sense of humor. He loves to
make others laugh, and his silly jokes and contagious laughter fill our classroom with happiness.

He knows just how to brighten someone’s day and reminds us all not to take life too seriously.
Lincoln approaches each activity with curiosity and determination, always doing his best and
encouraging others to do the same.We love having Lincoln in our classroom! Congratulations

Lincoln, we love you!!!

We are so excited to recognize David as our Star Student for the month of April! David
brings joy and positivity to our classroom every day. He always arrives with a big smile and

is ready to start the day with enthusiasm and kindness. David knows our classroom
routines and rules very well, and he consistently follows them with care. He sets a great

example for his classmates and helps create a calm and welcoming learning environment
for everyone. Academically, David continues to grow and shine. He can confidently write
both his first and last name and participates actively during circle time and small group
activities. David has mastered identifying all the letters of the alphabet along with their

sounds, and we are so proud of how hard he works each day. During playtime, David
especially enjoys playing with playdough, building with magnet tiles, and driving trucks

around with his friends. His creativity and imagination always bring fun into our classroom!
We are so lucky to have David as part of our classroom family. He is a joy to teach, and we

are so proud of all his accomplishments. Congratulations David, we love you!!!

PRE-K 4 ROOM
STAR STUDENTS!

We are so proud to celebrate Cassius as our Star Student for the month of April! Cassius has
made incredible progress since the beginning of the school year, and we couldn’t be happier

with how much he’s grown. Each morning, Cassius comes in ready to start the day and knows
exactly what to do. He’s been working very hard on writing both his first and last name, as

well as learning his letters and their sounds. His determination and effort are truly paying off!
Socially, Cassius has blossomed this year. He has made many new friends and is slowly but

surely coming out of his shell. It’s been a joy to watch him grow more confident each day and
become more engaged with his classmates. During playtime, Cassius enjoys building with

magnet tiles, exploring the sensory table, and playing with trucks. His creativity shines
through during these moments, and he always brings a calm and thoughtful energy to the
classroom. We are so lucky to have Cassius as part of our classroom family. He is a kind,

hardworking student who continues to amaze us. Congratulations Cassius, we love you!!!



 Brayden is Miss Thun’s star student for the month of April! He has made incredible progress
since the start of the school year and we couldn’t be more proud of him! Brayden has become
more outgoing and has made many new friends. His sweet smile brightens the room, and he’s 
 known for giving the biggest bear hugs. Not only is Brayden friendly, but he is also very

dedicated to his work and learning. He always takes his time and is very careful when
completing his work, ensuring everything is his best effort. Brayden takes pride in keeping

the classroom tidy, always making sure everything is in its right place. His attention to
detail and strong work ethic are truly inspiring! In the classroom, Brayden enjoys coloring

and creating pictures for his teachers. His coloring skills have greatly improved and he's
become so creative! He also loves playing with his Paw Patrol toys and telling us all about it!

We are so excited to see how Brayden continues to grow throughout the rest of the school
year. Congratulations Brayden, we love you!!! 

 Olivia is Miss Thun’s star student for the month of April! She is a quiet, kind, and sweet
girl who is always doing the right thing in the classroom. Olivia consistently makes

good choices and sets a wonderful example for her peers. She loves to take care of her
friends and is always one of the  first ones to rush over and offer help to a friend in

need. Olivia gets along with everyone and is loved by all her friends. Her kindness and
friendly nature make her a joy to be around. In the classroom, Olivia’s favorite activity

is drawing and coloring pictures for Miss Thun. Her creativity shines through in
everything she creates. Olivia also loves circle time and enjoys participating in singing

along every morning. One of Olivia’s biggest accomplishments this school year is
mastering writing her full name, and her handwriting is incredibly neat and impressive.
We are so proud of Olivia and all the progress she has made this year. Congratulations

Olivia, we love you!!!

PRE-K 4 ROOM
STAR STUDENTS!


